
 

 

 

 

April 29, 2021 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  

 

I am requesting funding for Confederated Tribes of Colville Park Development Project in fiscal year 

2022. The entity to receive funding for this project is Confederated Tribes of Colville, located at 21 

Colville Street, Nespelem, WA 99155 

 

The funding would be used for the construction and updating of two park facilities on the Colville 

Reservation: Nespelem Community Park in the town of Nespelem (Okanogan county), and the Keller 

Community Park in the town of Keller (Ferry county).  

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Dan Newhouse 

Member of Congress


